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Vicmap Special Bulletin: Changeover of domain name
What is happening?
This notice reflects machinery of government changes that came into effect on 1 January 2023. Departments were established and abolished through an Order in Council made under section 10 of the Public Administration Act 2004.  The Department of Energy, Environment and Climate Action (DEECA) and Department of Transport and Planning (DTP) replace the former Department of Environment, Land Water and Planning (DELWP). 
As a result, from 17 May 2024 the domain name for Vicmap Spatial Services employees and accounts will transition to @transport.vic.gov.au, making our help and information email vicmap@transport.vic.gov.au. 
The former @delwp.vic.gov.au will continue to work, mail will be automatically forwarded to the new domain default to assist the transition.
How may this affect Vicmap customers?
Update details with contact databases with our new domain name.
Get in touch with us
For further help or information please email vicmap@delwp.vic.gov.au (vicmap@transport.vic.gov.au).  
For Vicmap Product change notices and updates, visit Vicmap change notices.
If you would like to subscribe to change notices ongoing please forward your contact details including your email to vicmap@delwp.vic.gov.au (vicmap@transport.vic.gov.au).
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	Disclaimer
This publication may be of assistance to you but the State of Victoria and its employees do not guarantee that the publication is without flaw of any kind or is wholly appropriate for your particular purposes and therefore disclaims all liability for any error, loss or other consequence which may arise from you relying on any information in this publication.
DTP spatial disclaimer 
The State of Victoria:
a. does not give any representation or warranty as to
i. the accuracy or completeness of DTP spatial products (including data and metadata), Vicmap products or Vicmap product specifications; or
ii. the fitness of such data or products or of DTP spatial services (including APIs and web services) for any particular purpose;
b. disclaims all responsibility and liability whatsoever for any errors, faults, defects or omissions in such data or products and services.
Any person using or relying upon such products and services must make an independent assessment of them and their fitness for particular purposes and requirements.
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